
July 21st, 1924

I

D« J» Munn, Esq., 
Pointe Glaire, Que.

My dear Mr. Jlunnj-

Thanks for your note of the 18th.

It so happens that noxt Wednesday 
I am going to Boaconsfiold to spend the day with 
Dudley Oliver. Perhaps I shall have the good fortune 
to seo you then. I am looking forward with much 
interest to your account of your trip.

Yours faithfully,


